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Raising wild animals in inhumane conditions only to slaughter them for their fur is 

barbaric & wasteful.  

I'd like to see Oregon set an example for other states by putting an end to this awful 

industry.  

I'd also like to see any surviving animals go to accredited rescue facilities where they 

can live out their lives in comfort they've never known.  


